
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held on January 29, 2019, at 
the hour of 9:00 a.m. or as soon thereafter as possible, in the Commissioners’ Hearing 
Room, 1800 Continental Place, Suite 100, Mount Vernon, WA for the purpose of 
adopting the Skagit County Public Health, Environmental Public Health Division 
Schedule of Charges, with revisions as proposed by the Department. 
 
In accordance with RCW 70.58.107 as amended, fee revisions are proposed for 
Environmental Public Health to more closely reflect the actual cost to the Department.  
Environmental Public Health fees have been revised for food service and other licensed 
establishment permits, reinspection fees, and hourly charges.   
 
A complete copy of the proposal is available at www.skagitcounty.net/EH. A paper copy 
may be obtained at Skagit County Public Health, 700 S. 2nd Street, #301, Mount 
Vernon,WA. 
 
This proposal may be approved, modified and approved, or rejected by the Board of 
Health.  Your views for or against the adoption of this revision to the Skagit County 
Public Health, Environmental Health Division Schedule of Charges, as noted above, are 
invited by attendance, representation, e-mail or letter. Direct e-mail to 
joannel@co.skagit.wa.us .Letters may be submitted to: Joanne Lynn, Communicable 
Disease and Environmental Health Manager, 700 S. 2nd Street, #301, Mount Vernon, 
WA  98273. 
 
For citizens with special needs, the Commissioners’ Hearing Room is accessible.  
Persons with special needs or disabilities are asked to call the Commissioners’ Office at 
(360) 416-1300 at least 96 hours before the hearing to discuss and arrange for any 
needed accommodations. 
 
NOTICE GIVEN BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS this 
8th day of January, 2019. 
 
ATTEST: 
 
 
 
      
Clerk of the Board 
Skagit County Commissioners 
 
Notice to be published in the Skagit Valley Herald on January 10 and January 17, 2019.   


